
TODAY:   

8:00 a.m.  Service of Worship  
9:15 a.m. Sunday School 
10:30 a.m. Service of Worship  
11:30 a.m. 3rd Sunday Singles Group 
1:00 p.m. CROP Walk Registration 
1:30 p.m. CROP Walk 
 

MONDAY: 
9:30 a.m. Prayer Shawl Ministry 
 
TUESDAY: 

7:30 p.m. Women’s Bible Study 
 
WEDNESDAY: 
7:30 a.m. Centering Prayer 
6:30 p.m. Bell Choir 
7:30 p.m. Chancel Choir 
 
THURSDAY: 
7:00 p.m. Session/Trustee Meeting 
 
NEXT SUNDAY:    
8:00 a.m.  Service of Worship  
9:15 a.m. Sunday School 
10:30 a.m. Service of Worship  
 
IN THE NURSERY: 8:00 – Loretta McClarigan 
10:30 – Lauren Appel & Ruth Anne Appel 
 
OTHER ANNOUNCEMENTS: 
Last week’s offering total was $4,830.00 
In order to meet the approved budget for 2014, we need to receive 
an average of $4,363.00 each week in offering. 

 
 

Thank you to Amy Wade and the Worship Team from Camp 

Donegal for leading us in worship. 
 
October 19 - Adult Sunday School class will meet in the Library, 
led by Skip Brackbill with the topic being FOOD. 

 
All boys and girls in kindergarten through 5th grade are invited to 
come to God's Place for Kids after the Children's Sermon for their 
own lessons and activities.  We will be meeting in the Primary 
Sunday School Room until further notice. 
 

Paradise Area Crop Hunger Walk 
The 33rd annual Paradise Area Crop Hunger Walk is being held 
today. Registration begins here at Leacock Presbyterian Church at 
1:00 p.m. with the walk starting at 1:30 p.m. 

 
The Community Meal will be Thursday, October 30.  Doors will 
open at 5:15 p.m. Sign-up sheets for helping with the meal are in 
the Narthex. Thank you. Mission Committee 

 
The Leacock Church Records Research - as requested by 
Ambassadors For Christ of Paradise - is posted with photos and 
news articles, on the bulletin board in the rear Sunday School 
Hallway. Copies of the final report on the "Leaman Missionaries 
To China" - commenting on our Leacock Church connection to 
Rev. Charles 'China Charley' Leaman, his daughters, Mary 'China 
Mary' Leaman and Lucy Leaman and the Chinese woman 
Christiana Tsai - are posted there, so please help yourself to one. 
Richard Leaman Smith. 

 
Volunteers Needed! The Factory will be providing a Homework 
Club for the Pequea Valley Middle School every Wednesday from 
2:30 – 5:00. The Club is starting up on the 29th of October. If you 
are available and would like to serve every week or twice a month  
please contact Joe from the Factory at 
joe@thefactoryministries.com or call 717-687-9594. 


